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The Sibun Watershed |

The Sibun Watershed Association would like ’tocqnf
gratulate the Government of Belize on its decision to

disqualify the proposed mile 27 Landfill site asa Sofid |

Waste Management F acility. The communities along

the Sibun River are very grateful and can now look |

forward to a healthy and unspoiled river for ﬁxturre»r
generations. . - : L
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